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October 26, 2004

Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Subject: Introduction of File Related to Acceptance of a Mobile Sateliite
Internet System from the Wisconsin Department of Health and Family
Services

Dear Honorable Members:

Please accept for introduction at the meeting of November 3, 2004, the attached
file related to acceptance of a mobile satellite internet system from the Wisconsin
Department of Health and Family Services.

The satellite internet system will be used by the Milwaukee Fire Department’s
HazMat Team to transmit sample information to and from the State Laboratory of
Hygiene in the event that phone communications are not available. This system will
ensure the rapid identification of suspicious liquids and solids throughout the
Milwaukee region. The estimated value of this equipment is $21,000.

Please call Battalion Chief Michael Labinski (x8943) or Business Finance Manager
Sandra Rotar (x5281) with any questions.

Respectfully submitted,
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WILLIAM WENTLANDT

Chief
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